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Nothing in this opinion should be construed as evaluating your voting eligibility with respect to 
any other felony convictions you may have. If there are additional cases or convictions you would 
like the Division to examine, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
Florida Division of Elections 




